
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 14, 2021 

 

Mark Christopher Tracy 

m.tracy@echo-association.com  

 

Re: Tracy v. Hon. Kouris                                                 Appellate Court No. 20210743 

 

On October 12, 2021 a Petition for Extraordinary Writ was received by the Utah

Supreme Court. The case number is 20210743 and should be indicated on any future

filings.  

 

Within 7-days after service of the petition, respondent may file a response. Therefore

the response is due on October 22, 2021 

 

This court will permit documents to be filed by email.  All risks associated with filing by

email are borne by the sender. The email address for the Supreme Court is

supremecourt@utcourts.gov and for the Court of Appeals is

courtofappeals@utcourts.gov.

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

JEFFREY RICKS 
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cc: JEREMY R. COOK 

JCOOK@CK.LAW 

 

TIMOTHY E. NIELSEN 

TNIELSEN@CK.LAW 

 

TIMOTHY J. BYWATER 

TBYWATER@SLCO.ORG 

 

KEISA L. WILLIAMS 

KEISAW@UTCOURTS.GOV 

 

THIRD DISTRICT, SALT LAKE, 200905074
cheryla@utcourts.gov; julier@utcourts.gov   
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